



To Our Valued Patients: 

 At Bayview Dental, our number one priority is the health and welfare of our patients and 
team members.  We have been continually monitoring information surrounding coronavirus 
(COVID-19) including closely monitoring bulletins and guidance from the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC), the American Dental Association and local and state health 
officials.  We want to assure you of the precautions we take every day to prevent the spread of 
infectious diseases and that we are staying up-to-date on information and protocols 
surrounding COVID-19. At all times, we adhere to the highest level of precautions and 
protocols in our practice to prevent the spread of infection, including COVID-19.  

 On Friday, March 20th, Governor DeSantis issued an Executive Order directing that 
dental care to be limited to emergency and urgent dental needs.  At Bayview Dental we had 
already started to reschedule non-emergency care out of precaution to our patients and staff.  
Many of our patients have appointments scheduled in the upcoming weeks and our office 
teams will contact you about these appointments.  We will continue to be at the office to treat 
any emergency or essential dental care.  If you have any questions about your appointment or 
feel that you need treatment please do not hesitate to reach out to the office directly.  

 As a healthcare provider, the health of our patients and team members will always be 
our primary focus.  This is a new and unique situation for all of us and we will continue to take 
every precaution to prevent further spread of the COVID-19 virus.   Information and details 
continue to evolve rapidly so please reach out to our office team with any questions or 
concerns you may have.     

Yours in dental health,  

Ken Liszewski DMD DIDIA 


